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My name is Miss
Grayson and I am the
Reception teacher. I
can’t wait to meet
you.

Ofsted Pre-registration 
Inspection

Ofsted visited Waltham Gateway Academy

on  4  June to complete the Pre-registration

Inspection and I am delighted to say that this

was successful. The Inspector was very

happy that everything is in place and that

the school is in a good place and is ready to

open. He visited the school site and said

what a lovely school it is going to be. 
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Visit to the school site
On Thursday 10  July, from 3:45pm, we will be inviting
children onsite to walk the school. We will be in groups
of 10, and each child may bring one grown up onsite
with them. If needed, teachers can accompany
children. Everyone needs strong footwear - no open
toe shoes, ballet pumps etc. Tours will be fast paced to
accommodate everyone but there will be time to talk
to staff before and after the visit. There are no public
toilets available so please bear this in mind. Please
confirm your attendance on the Microsoft link sent out.
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The Nest playground

Reception Playground

The Nest and receptionplaygrounds
Occupational therapy

equipment

School opening hours
8:50 - 3:30, arriving from 8:45

Wraparound care
7:30-8:50 and 3:30-6:00

We open on Mon 8 September
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